
Government cooperation 

 

 
 

The demonstration site is bisected by the town line between Jacksonport and Sevastopol. We met 

with each township and they were quite receptive to the project and approved our plan and 

signed documents for the required permits. 

 

The DNR advised about some funding options, reviewed the plan and determined that no permit 

from them was required.  They also did a site visit and marked the ordinary high water line.  

 

We met with the Door County Land Use Services Department to learn if any permitting was 

required. Members should be sure to contact the Land Use office when anticipate any project 

within 35 feet of the shore, if you are in the flood plain or are adding a structure within 75 feet of 

the shore. 

 

Since we will be moving soil and adding some fill with the coir logs a land disruption permit was 

needed. The $250 fee was waived because the towns own the property.  

 

The zoning administrator for Jacksonport, Sue Vanden Langenberg was quite helpful in 

explaining the process and completing the application.  

 

 


